Floor Committee #6: Synodical Council

Subject: Capital Projects Committee

Reference: Book of Reports and Memorials, pp. 73-75

Report No. 3

It is a tremendous blessing for our synod that our Capital Projects Committee works to oversee the maintenance, improvements, and future plans for our synod's capital needs. The detailed plan for improvements to our four synodical schools through 2023 offers many benefits.

The Capital Projects Committee also worked closely with Martin Luther College on the scope and plan for the new Betty Kohn Fieldhouse. We give thanks for the gifts from many individuals, congregations, and schools throughout WELS including a transformational gift from two individuals that have fully funded the construction of the facility, which has an anticipated opening in 2022.

Pastor Steven Hillmer, chairman Teacher Daryl Weber, secretary